
Resolution #24 of 2025 
Town Park 

 
On a motion made by Jeff Lyng and seconded by Shawn Freeman it was stated that  

$10,000 of Appropriated Fund Balance  
can be used to cover expenses for the Town Park improvements. 

  
 

Town Board Members Voted as such: 
Jeffrey Hoch – Aye 

Vicki Roy – Aye 
Steve Stogsdill – Aye 

Shawn Freeman – Aye 
Jeff Lyng - Aye 

Ayes – 5  Nays – 0 
 

RESOLVED, authorizing the use of $10,000.00 of Appropriated Fund Balance for Town Park 
improvement expenses. 
DULY ADOPTED by the TOWN BOARD of the TOWN OF WATSON at its regular meeting held on  
July 9, 2025, at which meeting a quorum was present. 

 
 
 

  
____________________ 
  Michelle Ward, Town Clerk                                                  July 9, 2025 

 
 


